
 

 
 
 

 
 

Friday 4th May 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you will be aware Mr Kent has been absent from school for the last few weeks as 
he is unwell.  At the moment we cannot say when Mr Kent will return but want to 
reassure you that we have put measures in place to ensure continuity for the 
children.  Mrs Ryan continues to teach Monday-Wednesday and Mrs Moncaster is in 
class all week.  Mrs Jacques from Willow class has kindly stepped in for the time 
being and is teaching Maple class on Thursdays and Fridays, which means the 
children are taught by a familiar face.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 

 
 
 
Linda Barbuti 
Acting Head of School. 
 


